
D.O. No. CEE/IREE/2012                                                            Dated: 27.11.2012     
  
  
Chief Electrical Engineers, 
Indian Railways 
  
  
  
Sub:   Participation of exhibitors in the exhibition to be held during the IREE 
sponsored Seminar on high speed Trains in India on 1st & 2nd Feb., 2013. 
  
 

It is to reiterate that during the International Seminar on high speed Trains in 
India on 1st & 2nd February, 2013 an exhibition is also being organized. I would like to 
clarify that this exhibition is not restricted to high speed traction items only but will 
include exhibits related to various electrical equipment in the areas of electric traction, 
locomotives & EMUs, coaching stocks, and items related to general services. In this 
matter I would like to bring out that in this exhibition, exhibitors are welcome to display 
their ongoing systems including various developments carried out and also the future 
plans.  
  

I would request that various firms in your area be impressed upon to come 
forward and put up exhibition during this Seminar which will be attended by all senior 
Railway officials of all branches including, Chairman Railway Board and Minister of 
Railways. The exhibitors can be asked to visit www.ireeindia.org for details or contact 
Sudhir Garg, CESE of this Railway at 09717630302 for any clarification. He will also 
pursue the matter with you in due course of time. 
  
With best wishes,                                                                                                             

                                                                               Yours sincerely, 

                                                        (MEHTAB SINGH) 
 


